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Brussels, 29® January 2013

Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to send you herewith two posters listing the EIASM Doctoral Seminars and the EIASM events
(workshops and conferences) that will take place in 2013,

Many thanks for posting this information in a location where it is bound to attract the attention of your Faculty
and Doctoral Students who could be interested, Should you want more copies, we will gladly supply them to
YOuL.

May I also remind you that as your Institution is a Member of our Academic Council, your faculty members are
entitled to a considerabie fee reduction on any of our events and your PhD students are eligible for a special
EIASM scholarship when participating in any of our EDEN doctoral seminars.

Whenever we can be of assistance by advertising your own events or job vacancies via our website
(www.eiasm.org), please do not hesitate to contact me or any of my colleagues at EIASM.

With best wishes,

Cooprper o

Nicole Coopman
Administrative Director EIASM
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